
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

14th February 2025 

The Warlingham Week 

Dear Parents & Carers 

All year groups 

A huge thank you for supporting the PTA and school through Easyfundraising! Thanks to your generosity and 

involvement, we’ve raised over £1,200, which is absolutely amazing. Every contribution makes a real difference, 

helping us to provide valuable resources and opportunities for our students. We truly appreciate your continued 

support. If you haven’t signed up yet and would like to help, it’s easy and completely free—just shop online as 

usual, and a donation is made at no extra cost to you! The PTA will use these funds towards changing some of the 

interactive whiteboards used in classrooms, across the school to enhance students learning journey. 

 

 

The next PTA meeting will be held on the 8th May, all are welcome. Further details will be shared nearer the time. 

 

 

 



 

 

 

School Production  

We are delighted to invite you and your family to this year’s school production of Return to the Forbidden Planet! 

Our talented students have been working incredibly hard to bring you a thrilling and entertaining performance 

filled with music, adventure, and plenty of fun. 

Performance Details: 

        Dates: 20th, 21st and 22nd March 2025 

      Venue: School Hall 

         Time: Doors open at 7pm 

Ticket Information: 

      £7 for adults | £5 for concessions (plus a 2% handling fee) 

          Advance tickets are available to purchase online via Wisepay. 

      On-the-door tickets (cash only) if available. 

Please note that seating is unreserved, so we recommend arriving early to secure your preferred seats. The PTA 

will be on hand selling refreshments, so do bring along some spare change to enjoy a treat during the show! We 

hope you will join us for what promises to be a fantastic evening of entertainment. Your support means the world 

to our students and staff who have worked tirelessly to bring this production to life. We look forward to seeing 

you there! 

Warlingham Careers Week 

We are excited to announce Warlingham Careers Week, taking place from 3rd – 7th March, coinciding with 

National Careers Week. Throughout the week, all students will engage in special activities across their subjects, 

exploring career pathways both in class and through home learning. Additional resources from our careers team 

will be available on Satchel. 

A key highlight will be on Tuesday, 4th March, when all students will hear from inspiring employers, including a 

physiotherapist, an entrepreneur, a Head of Information Security, and a Director of Technology at a charity, either 

virtually or in person. 

To conclude the week, we are hosting our 4th annual Futures First Careers Fair, open to students in Years 10-13. 

This fantastic event will feature exhibitors from diverse industries, including the Army, NHS, construction, electric 

vehicle technology, Crystal Palace for Life Foundation, British Red Cross, and many more. 

We encourage students to make the most of this valuable opportunity to explore potential career paths. If you 

have any questions, please contact Laura Langley – Careers Leader, on l.langley@warlinghamtlt.co.uk  

Penalty Notices – Surrey County Council 

Please review the attached notice, which we are required to share with parents and carers. It outlines the 

regulations regarding the issuance of penalty notices for addressing poor school attendance.  
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Lost property  

We have accumulated a large amount of lost property during this half term, including many coats, bags, shoes 

and PE kits. Please remind your child to check the Lost Property cupboard in Student Services if they have 

misplaced anything. We would like to reunite as many items as possible with their rightful owner, but any items 

which remain unclaimed by 28th February 2025 will be cleared. As a reminder, it's always advisable to ensure your 

child’s uniform items are fully named. 

Uniform  

Please ensure you take the time to check uniform over the holiday period, replacing missing items, where 

appropriate this will support students returning to school, dressed smartly and in accordance with our uniform 

policy. https://www.warlinghamtlt.co.uk/attachments/download.asp?file=183&type=pdf 

The weather is still very cold at times and we would encourage students to wear a jumper and a warm coat to 

keep warm particularly as break and lunchtimes are spent outside of the building. However, we would also like to 

remind you that students must not wear hoodies or other jumpers/sweatshirts in replacement of the school 

jumper or over blazers to keep warm.  

These items will be confiscated if worn, so please ensure your child has the correct warm clothing for school. We 

will be completing a uniform check of all students upon our return from half-term so please ensure your child has 

the correct uniform.   

We have a large amount of preloved uniform available from our Student Services Team who you can contact via 

studentservices@warlinghamtlt.co.uk. 

Punctuality 

I would like to remind you that students should arrive at school via the single point of entry, ready to be engaged 

during their tutor time at 8.35am.  Arrival after this time, will be registered as being late and sanctioned 

accordingly.  

Please reinforce the importance of attendance and punctuality to both school and lessons with your child over 

the break to maximise their learning and progress at school.   

Please also reinforce the need for your child/children to be considerate and careful on the way to and from 
school, avoid being distracted by mobile phones when crossing the roads.  
 
We would like to thank parents/carers  that are avoiding parking and dropping off at places with double yellow 
lines or zig zags, your support is greatly appreciated.  
 
Year 9 

DTP and Men ACWY vaccination reminder  

The Immunisation Team will visit again for the DTP and Men ACWY vaccinations on 4th March. For those who have 

not yet done so please complete the online consent form: www.surreyimmunisations.co.uk - using the school’s 

unique code/URN number SR138928. If you do not want your child to receive these vaccines, please still complete 

the consent form and select the ‘No’ box. The Immunisation Team may contact you directly if the consent form 
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has not been completed. If you have any queries please contact the Immunisation Team on 

fchc.immunisation.team@nhs.net or 01737 775467  

Year 12 & 13 

Registration Activities w/c 24th February  

Please find attached the registration activities for the first week back after half term which outlines what students will 

be doing in tutor time. It has also been set on satchel for students to review in their own time.  

Year 12 students should be securing their WEX placements and starting to plan their RAG week activities whilst Year 13 

will be on study leave. Students should check their exam timetables carefully as they only need to attend school for 

their exams.  

Encourage your child to check our Padlet site for additional resources: Warlingham Sixth Form College 

(padlet.com) and opportunities for their next steps. For any questions, please contact Mr. R. Leay at 

r.leay@warlinghamtlt.co.uk  

I would like to wish you and your families a restful and enjoyable half term break and look forward to welcoming 

the students back on Monday 24th February.   

 

Kind regards 

 

Mr P Foster 

Headteacher  
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